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72 Chadwin Drive
Lindsay, ON K9V OE9

October 3, 2018

Mr. Joel Watts
Clerk of Office
City Hall
Lindsay, ON

SUBIJECT: Minor Variance Application
D20-2018-041 — 76 Chadwin Drive
Plan 57M, Part Block 11

Dear Mr. Watts:

We are requesting a refund due to the Minor Variance Application, noted in the above Subject, in the
amount of $220.00 for a Building Permit plus $1,350.00 for a second Minor Variance Application.

Qur argument is that the Minor Variance Application, previously issued as #D20-17-002 was not
completed and the additional extension request should still fall under the first Building Permit.
There never was a plan submitted for an addition to a “partially enclosed sunroom” as noted in your
Committee of Adjustment Notice of Decision meeting on September 20, 2018.

If you require further discussion on the above mentioned subject, please call us at 705-328-9495.

Yours truly, {;(ﬂcp;-y 7 Q/M'y é},@( ;

Harry & Alwine Groeger

Cc: D. Marsh
S. Strathdee




